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Extract from letter, dated 31.1.33, received from the

Belfast Surveyors. (original with ng" Dept).

Dear 8ir,

3.5, "ROBINA"

With reference to the correspondence of
the 22nd September last and subsequent dates relative to
the above steameT, we beg to forward herewlth two
freeboard certificates received from the Owners for

cancellatlon. Mhe freeboardnarkings have now been

removed from the vessell(s sides.




